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DEQ has not submitted the Clean Truck Requirements for a vote of the people. I fully 

support this requirement being delayed in order to allow the prerequisite studies 

/investigation of impact on citizens and businesses in Oregon. I strongly support the 

delay. 

Respectfully submitted, 

L. Hafer. 


